
 

 

MANDATORY FLOAT PARTICIPANT SAFETY AND ORIENTATION MEETING 

Part of the requirements of having a float in the Saint Patrick’s Day Parade in Dogtown is that at least 

one member of your float MUST attend the Safety & Orientation Meeting. 

Any float who does not send a representative to this meeting will not be allowed to participate in the 

parade. 

At this meeting you will receive: 

A) The buttons that were ordered for your group 

B) The Number Tag for your float 

C) Instructions on where and when to arrive for line-up 

D) Safety rules 

This year this meeting will be held at: 

Thursday March 3, 2022 - 7:00 PM 

Afton Elks Lodge 2635 

6330 Heege Rd 

St Louis, MO 63123-2652 

FILL OUT THE INFORMATION BELOW AND BRING THIS FORM WITH YOU TO THE MEETING: 

 

NAME OF UNIT:______________________________________________________ 

 

NAME OF RESPOSIBLE PERSON:_________________________________________ 

CELL PHONE OF RESPONSIBLE PERSON:___________________________________ 

 

DRIVER’S NAME: ____________________________________________________ 

DRIVER’S LICENSE #:_________________________________________________ 


